BA
BALTIMORE  MEMORANDUM

STEPHANIE To:
RAWLINGS-BLAKE
Mayor

PAULT. GRAZIANO
Executive Director, HABC From:
Commissioner, HCD

Date: August 23, 2016

Re:  City Council Bill 16-0719 - Planned Unit Development — Amending
Ordinance 16-487

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 16-0719, for the purpose of amending Ordinance 16-487, which
repealed the existing Development Plan for the Canton Crossing Planned Unit
Development and approved a new Development Plan for the Canton Crossing
Planned Unit Development, to conform the dates of certain exhibit sheets to the
dates of the exhibit sheets that were signed by the Mayor and attached to and
made part of the Ordinance; and providing for a special effective date.

If enacted, this bill would correct dates on three of the exhibits sheets that were
part of an Ordinance that was passed approving a new Development Plan for the
Canton Crossing Planned Unit Development.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the
passage of City Council Bill 16-0719.

PTG:sd

cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
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